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Updates on claim payment for UCare Individual and Family 
Plans:  Greater transparency in MinnesotaCare tax payments  

UCare will begin reporting tax as its own adjustment on UCare Individual and Family Plans (IFP) 
claims, effective with Jan. 1, 2025, dates of service, as follows:  

• On the 835, the tax amount will appear as a negative adjustment (increasing the amount of 
the payment) in a CAS segment with a group code of “CO” and CARC of “137”: 
CAS*CO*45*168.86**137*-0.85~ 

• The Explanation of Payment (EOP) also will display the tax separately, as an adjustment 
associated with the service line the tax applies to (see below image).  

 

 
The Minnesota Department of Commerce published guidance on which providers are eligible for 
MinnesotaCare tax payments. 
 

https://www.revenue.state.mn.us/provider-tax
https://www.revenue.state.mn.us/provider-tax
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